Dear Lion Stephen,
Our membership is in decline and we need to do something about it urgently. Quality members are out there waiting to be asked to join us.
A Membership Workshop will be held for Club in Regions 3 & 4 on Saturday, November 12th. in the Maldron Hotel, (Formerly Bewleys Hotel) Newlands Cross, Dublin 12.  It will start with coffee at 9.30am and the meeting proper will commence at 10am. It is planned to finish the meeting at about 1.00pm.
http://www.maldronhotelnewlandscross.com/maps-and-directions/
It is absolutely vital that every Club in these two regions send at least two members. If your club is low in membership numbers you cannot afford to miss this workshop. If your club has a strong membership we need your input.
All aspects of membership growth, membership retention and club extension will be addressed during this workshop. This workshop could be the stimulus we need to start rebuilding Lionism in our District, particularly in Regions 3 & 4.
Please don't let your Club or Region down by ignoring this meeting. If for some reason you cannot attend yourself, please ensure that somebody else attends on your behalf.
If your club is listed below, this email is directed at you.
Region 3:
Clontarf & District
Howth Sutton
Malahide
Portmarnock
Arklow
Bray,
Dunlaoghaire
Sugarloaf
Wicklow
Castleknock
Glasnevin
Lucan
Maynooth-Kilcock
Region 4:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Athy
Baltinglass
Kilcullen
Naas
Newbridge
Kildare
Abbeyleix
Edenderry
Monastervin
Portlaoise
Portarlington
Tullamore

There are also a number of clubs from Region 2 who indicated that it would be more convenient for them to attend a Dublin meeting instead of the meeting held in Dunadry. They will be most welcome should they decide to attend.

RSVP to Pat McCoole (info@lionsclubs.ie). Mobile +353 86 1742539

Yours in Lionism,

Pat

Pat McCoole
District Membership Officer
